
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO THE STUDENTS 

 

                                                                                                                                      Date: 21st November 2018 

 

The Admit Cards for the end of semester Examination, November - December 2018 have 

been received from GGS IP University. All ALS, Delhi Students are hereby informed that 

they must collect their admit cards and sign the undertaking form issued by GGS IP 

University tomorrow i.e. on 22nd November 2018 from 02:00 P.M. onwards till 

05:30 P.M. from the following staff in charges: 

1. 2012 & 2013 Batch — Ms. ANJU UNIYAL (LIBRARY, GROUND FLOOR) 

2. 2014 Batch — Mr. VINEET PRASAD (ROOM NO.104, 1st  FLOOR) 

3. 2015 Batch — Mr. RAVI C. JOSHI (ROOM NO.104A, 1st FLOOR) 

4. 2016 Batch — Ms. DIMPLE CHAUHAN (ROOM NO.102, 1st FLOOR) 

5. 2017 Batch — Ms. NEHA BEDI (ROOM NO.103, 1st FLOOR) 

 

Advice to the Students to call up ALSD before coming to college for receiving their 

Admit Cards.(0120-4392683,87,90) 

 

              Sd /- 

(ACTING DIRECTOR) 

 

 


